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Mr. Mickel presented the Educational Policy Committee 
report. 

Dr. Maxwell reviewed a request to change the name of the 
Department of Agricultural Engineering to the Department of 
Agricultural and Biological Engineering. 

Mr. Mickel moved that the name change be adopted. Mr. 
Gressette seconded and the vote was unanimous. 

Dr. Maxwell presented a second request for departmental name 
change. The Department of Animal Science wishes to change their 
name to the Department of Animal and Veterinary Sciences. 

Mr. Mickel moved that the name change be adopted. Dr. 
Britton seconded and the vote was unanimous. 

The Academic Affairs Plan, dated May 1990, was presented by 
Dr. Maxwell. (Attachment D) The Board commended Dr. Maxwell on 
the outstanding planning document. 

Mr. Prince presented the Institutional Advancement Committee 
report. Mr. Prince thanked the Board for their support with the 
Capital Campaign. The Committee will receive an update at the 
August 31st meeting. 

Dr. Gary Ransdell announced that a 1990-91 planning document 
for Institutional Advancement is in place and will be shared with 
the Board soon. 

A report from the Alumni Association was given by Debbie 
DuBose. Included in the report were reviews of alumni relations 
projects and programs, a 1990-95 planning document for the Alumni 
Association, and other related material. 

Susan Cline-Cordonier briefly reviewed plans for restoration 
and preservation of historic homes. 

Mr. Amick presented the Student Affairs Committee report. 
Mr. Amick commented that there are many exciting and productive 
activities under way across the campus. He commended the 
leadership for their diligence. 

Mr. Lomax presented a synopsis of the Student Affairs area. 
(see Attachment E) Cindy Carr, who is a housing intern from 
Michigan State, was introduced. 

Derrick Pierce was recognized for comments from the studmt 
leadership. Mr. Pierce outlined plans for better communications 
between resident and commuting students. The focus will be on 
more participation in campus activities from commuting students. 
Mr. Pierce expressed concern with respect to the East Campus 
Activities Center. The Center was to have been completed this 
year and it has not even begun. Mr. Pierce solicited the Board's 




